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Post 226 

830 E. Central Ave., Edgewater, MD 21037     410-798-9894 

Never let an eligible veteran say:  
"Nobody ever asked me to join the American Legion." 



2  

 

Commander’s Message 
No matter how mild the winter, spring always brings a welcome 

improvement to the weather. Before you know it, areas that were 
barren just weeks earlier are full of lush greenery.   

Prepare Your Yard – You most likely don’t take much care of your 
yard during the cold, wet, winter months. But when the spring rolls 
around, you’ll need to do some work to make it look presentable again.   
If need be, take of leaves from last year and plant grass seed 
throughout your lawn to patch up any areas that need it. Remove any 
weeds, sticks, and brambles from your garden, and replant annuals as 
needed.  Finally, break out the grill, hammock, and anything else you 
know you’ll be using throughout the spring and summer months. It might 
not be warm enough to use them right away, but you’ll be prepared to 
do so when the sun finally peeks out. 

Prepare Your Home – Everyone knows about spring cleaning, 
right?  Take some time to dust surfaces, clean out closets, and air the 
rest of your home out. Just getting some fresh air circulating throughout 
your house can improve your health and elevate your mood.  As you 
move things around to dust and sweep, you might realize you have a 
ton of miscellaneous items around the house that you never really use. 
Instead of tossing them back into the closet to collect even more dust, 
consider having a yard sale. You’ll end up with a little extra change in 
your pocket as well as some extra space in your home. 

Get Up and Out – Obviously, the springtime is a great time to enjoy 
some outdoor activities. Even if you don’t need to be outside to partake 
in an activity, you should still get up and get out. Take your laptop or 
book outside instead of staying cooped up in the house all day. Bring 
your guitar outside and let the neighborhood hear you as you practice. 
Paint a picture of your surroundings or take photographs of the flowers.  
We simply weren’t meant to spend our life inside. Get out and enjoy 
yourself. 
 

Larry Erwin 
Post Commander 



 3 

 

Chaplain’s Message 
I believe we are all happy to be greeting Spring finally! While we 

did not deal with much snow and ice, we did say our final goodbyes to 
more than a few folks.  And March with Lent has been a busier month 
than we are accustomed to.  I want you to know that if you need an 
ear, someone to talk to or pray with, that is part of my duty as well. It is 
not easy to say goodbye to loved ones, friends, companions, and 
children. Grieving is a process and everyone approaches it differently. 
If you are struggling to deal with some aspect of grief or just need a 
friendly ear, please reach out. 

Also, this April on Sunday the 28th at 11:15am, the Mayo United 
Methodist Church will have its annual Blessing of the Bikes . The Pastor 
will bless bikes and riders as they start the riding season. There will be 
food, refreshments and fellowship in the church hall afterward to 
celebrate. 

Beyond the blessing, we will be busy preparing for the 3rd Annual 
Car Show and Memorial Day Flag placement. We would be happy to 
have you volunteer. More information on the flags will be provided in 
the May newsletter. 

Would you please take a moment and ask God this prayer?  “Lord 
please heal the wounds of our veteran family both physical and mental. 
Please show me the way that I can be an instrument of your grace and 
love to my fellow legionaries and legion family. Watch over our active-
duty brothers and sisters as we continue to live in a volatile world. Look 
after all of our newly departed loved ones and their families. Keep us 
all safe in our daily lives, Amen.” 

As always if you need something, want to chat, or just need 
someone to pray for you or with you. Email me or drop a note in my 
box. 

 
For God and Country, 
Ray Leone 
Post Chaplain 
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Purple Up! For Military Kids 
Join us in recognizing the more than 1.6 million military-

connected children this April during the Month of the Military 
Child. The life of a military kid is a blend of unique adventures and 
challenges. It’s important to keep in mind that they serve our 
country too, as part of a military family.  Held on April 15th of 
each year, “Purple Up! For Military Kids” is a day to wear purple 
to show support and thank military children for their strength and 
sacrifices.  

Sons of the American Legion (SAL) 
Commander’s Message 
 On behalf of the SAL Executive Board, I want to 
thank everyone that made our annual shrimp feast 

an absolute success. What a great few months we have had with 
a ton of support. The SAL is now having a monthly Sunday 
breakfast at the Post along with a monthly Friday night dinner. 
Please see the calendar on page 8 and check the Facebook page 
for more details. 

If you have family or friends that would like to join the SAL, 
please reach out to our 1st Vice and membership chairman 
Dennis Long via email at post226salmembership@gmail.com.  
The SAL meets on the 3rd Thursday of every month at 7pm. If you 
are currently a member please feel free to sit in on a meeting to 
learn more about what we do and how you can help. 
 

John Emrick 
Squadron Commander 
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Come Support Mr. Peanuts Frozen Chozen! 
 

100% OF ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT THE SPECIAL OLYMPICS OF MD 
 

WHEN: April 20, 2024 TIME: 11:00am– 5:00pm 
WHERE: Cummings-Behlke AL Post 226, 830 E. Central Avenue, Edgewater, MD 21037 

 
 

Flip Cup: Teams must consist of 5 people with double elimination bracket play. 
Cost: $100.00 dollars per team ($20 per person) Top teams will be awarded prizes!! 

 
Cornhole: BYOP $25 per person - Registration opens at 11:00 bags fly @ 12:00. 

50% Payout 
 

Format will be announced closer to the event; weather will determine if we 
play indoors or outdoors. 

 
Pre-register on the Scoreholio app tournament name: ECL MD Special Olympics Fundraiser 2024. 

Contact Stephanie, semillard@comcast.net or 410.320.7013 for more info or follow Edgewater 
Cornhole League on Facebook. 

 
All payments will be accepted the day of the event 

 
** DJ Spies will be in the house to provide great tunes for our listening pleasure. 

 
- Our raffle continues to grow each year so even if you don’t want to play in the tournament there 

are plenty of opportunities to donate & it is ALWAYS a fun time you won’t want to miss! 
- Money boards and 50/50’s 

- Food and drinks will be available on site 
 
 

WHY WE PLUNGE 
Mr. Peanuts Frozen Chozen is 20+ members strong! We are working hard at reaching our goal 
of $10,000 for the Special Olympics of Maryland in honor of Ralph “Peanut” Mulligan! Our 
team is primarily made up of Peanut’s family and close friends who are continuing his legacy of 
supporting the Special Olympics of Maryland by already taking the plunge this year. Peanut 
volunteered his time and energy for over 40 years with this amazing organization including 
participating with the organization in the summer games at Towson University every year. 
Peanut was dedicated to the Special Olympics of Maryland, the athletes and families of those 
that participate in the organization. We are honored to raise every dollar in his name and 
continue to raise money in his memory. Thank you for your dedication and support as friends, 
family and loved ones. 

 
Contact Rick at mrpeanutsfc@gmail.com or 443.510.6331 
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Membership Information 
Key cards are available by showing your 2024 membership card.  If 
you were an early bird the card is free, otherwise it is $3. 
 
Legion – Dues are $38.50.  
Make your check payable to "AL Post 226". Mail to PO Box 66, 
Mayo, MD 21106 or drop it in the 1st Vice box at the Post. 
 
SAL – Dues are $35.  Juniors (under 21) and dual members are $15. 
Make your check payable to "SAL Squadron 226". Mail to PO Box 
622 Mayo, MD 21106 or drop it in the SAL Membership box at the 
Post. 
 
Auxiliary – Dues are $34, Juniors (under 18) are $12. 
Make your check payable to "ALA Unit 226".  Mail to PO Box 432, 
Mayo, MD 21106 or drop it in the Unit Membership box at the Post. 
 
AL Riders – Dues are $20 (Legion, SAL, or Aux must be paid first) 
Make your check payable to "AL Riders Post 226". Mail to PO Box 66, 
Mayo, MD 21106 or drop it in the AL Riders box at the Post. 

Online Renewals 
Legionnaires and Auxiliary members can pay their annual dues online.  
Unfortunately, this is not currently available for SAL members. 

• Legionnaires: go to mylegion.org and create an account. You will 
need your Member ID# located on your membership card. 

• Auxiliary members: go to www.legion-aux.org/members and 
create an account. You will need your Member ID# located on 
your membership card. 

You can also print your card on line 
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APRIL 
Sun Mon Tue We

 1 
 
 
 

 
April Fools Day 

2 
 
5-7pm Pizza Night 

3 
 
7pm  Auxil

7 8 
 

9 
 
5-7pm Pizza Night 
7pm Post Exec Mtg 

10 

14 15 
 
Bulletin Articles Due 
 

Purple Up! Day  

16 
 
5-7pm Pizza Night 
7:30pm Riders Mtg 

17 

21 
 
9am-noon SAL 
Breakfast 

22 
 
 
 

Earth Day 

23 
 
5-7pm Pizza Night 
7:30pm Reg Post Mtg 
Nominations 

24 

28 
11:15am Blessing 
of the Bikes (Mayo 
UMC) 

29 
 

30 
 
5-7pm Pizza Night 
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2024 
ed Thu Fri Sat 

iary Mtg 

4 5 
5:30-7pm SAL Dinner 
8pm Music, Kevin Lee 

 
Gold Star Spouses 

Day�  

6 
 
6-8pm Bar Bingo 

11 12 
 
6pm Riders Bike Night 
Live music on the patio 

13 
8am-1pm Spring 
Flea Market 
6-8pm Bar Bingo 

18 
 
7pm SAL Meeting 
Nominations 

19 
 
5:30-7pm Aux Dinner 
8pm Music, Joe 
Parsons 

20 
Special Olympics 
Fundraiser 
6-8pm Bar Bingo 

25 26 
 
8pm Music, Route 50 
Band 

27 
8am-noon Family 
Day 
6-8pm Bar Bingo 
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MAY 2024 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 
7pm  Auxiliary 
Mtg 
(Nominations) 

2 3 
5:30-7pm SAL 
Dinner 

4 
6-8pm Bar Bingo 

5 6 
 

7 
5-7pm Pizza Night 

8 9 10 11 
6-8pm Bar Bingo 

12 
 
 

Mothers Day 

13 
 

14 
5-7pm Pizza Night 
7pm Post Exec Mtg 

15 
Bulletin Articles 
Due 

16 
7pm SAL Meeting 
(Elections) 

17 
5:30-7pm Aux 
Dinner 

18 
6-8pm Bar Bingo 
 
 

19 
9am-noon SAL 
Breakfast 

20 
 

21 
5-7pm Pizza Night 
7:30pm Riders 
Mtg 

22 23 24 25 
8am Place flags 
on graves 
6-8pm Bar Bingo 

26 27 
12pm Memorial 
Day Ceremony 
 

Memorial Day 

28 
5-7pm Pizza Night 
7:30pm Reg Post 
Mtg (Elections) 

29 30 31 
Commander’s 
Happy Hour? 
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American Legion Auxiliary 
President’s Message 
I’d like to start off by thanking everyone that came 
to the March meeting, it was quite full. We had a 

large group get initiated. Was great to see all the new members! 
Also attending our meeting was the District Membership Chair, 
Rene Hunt. She presented an award to us for best membership 
percentages over the last few months. We are now at goal, and 
just short of goal plus and leading the 17 units that make up our 
district.  

As the last few months of the administrative year wind down, I 
would like to thank everyone for their continued support. It is time 
to start thinking about what role you would like to have next year. 
We will be taking nominations for positions on our Executive 
Board at the May meeting. Please ask questions if you have any.  

Upcoming events... 
• April 5: Gold Star Spouses Day honors the surviving 

loved ones of military service members who died while 
serving their country. 

• April 13: Spring Flea Market, see page 15 for details. 
The Friday night dinners continue to do well. Thank you everyone 
that attends and helps, either on the day of, or with desserts. This 
month’s dinner will be on April 19, 5:30-7:00pm. 

Just a reminder that 2024 membership dues are due. You can 
mail your payment in or pay it online.  We are very close to the 
finish line.  Our next meeting is April 3rd at 7pm. Hope to see you 
there! 

 
Laura Causey 
Unit President 
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American Legion Riders 
Director’s Message 
Our Riders Chapter recently attended the annual 

Riders Department meeting on March 9th at Post 96 in Brunswick, MD 
where we received a warm welcome, met some great people, and 
gathered some great information. I would encourage more folks to 
attend next year as it was a good meeting.  On March 16th we rode 
escort for the visiting American Legion National Commander with 
Chapters from Centerville, Rockhall and Queenstown, visiting Patriot 
Point Veterans Retreat along with stops at Easton, Cambridge and Kent 
Island posts. I want to extend a sincere appreciation to those that 
attended this ride, as we were able to interact directly with officers from 
the American Legion and the SAL at all levels – national, department/
detachment, district, and post/squadron.  We also received many 
compliments from multiple officers about our Riders, our Post, and the 
positive things we are doing. So let's keep up the good work. 

I would also like to give a very heart felt shout out to our fellow 
brother Bernie Floyd and his wife Alice, who are going through some 
very challenging events right now, both do so much for our post and 
are just fantastic people. Our prayers and thoughts remain with you 
everyday for a positive outcome and fast recovery. 

Mark your calendars for our upcoming events. 
• April 12: Bike night on back patio with music and drinks. 
• April 21: Set up at Renegades with raffle bike and promote 

our Sept 7 event. 
• April 28: Blessing of the bikes at Mayo Methodist Church.  

We will continue selling tickets for our raffle bike until all 350 are 
sold. As of Mid March we are at about 30% sold. 

 
Jim Hall 
ALR Chapter Director 
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Regular Events at the Post 
 

Monday –  Game Night has been put on hold 
Tuesday –  Pizza Night, 5:00-7:00 pm (Last order at 6:45) 
1st and 3rd Friday –  Dinner, 5:30-7:00 pm 
Friday –  Live Music, 8:00-11:00 pm 
Saturday –  Bar Bingo, 6:00-8:30 pm 
Sunday – Queen of Hearts Drawing, 6:00 pm 

Check out our web site and join our Facebook group. 

Don’t forget... We are always looking for volunteers.  
Whether you can offer 30 minutes or 3 hours, it all 

helps and is appreciated. 

Email Addresses 
Post Commander (Larry) – post226commander@gmail.com 

Post 1st Vice (Chris) – 1stVice226@gmail.com (Legion membership) 

Post 2nd Vice (Ro) – post226events@gmail.com  

Post Chaplain (Ray) – post226chaplain@gmail.com 

Post Service Officer (Matt) – serviceofficer226@gmail.com 

Rental Coordinator (Stephanie) – post226rentals@gmail.com  

SAL Commander (John)– post226salcommander@gmail.com   

SAL Membership (Dennis)– post226salmembership@gmail.com 

AL Riders Director (Jim) – alr226info@gmail.com  

Auxiliary President (Laura) – alaunit226@gmail.com 

Auxiliary Membership (Jeanette)– unit226membership@gmail.com 

Bulletin and General Inquiries (Alicia) – info@post226.com 
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Custom Car ,Truck and 
Motorcycle Show 

Trophies, Food, Refreshments, & Music  
 

Saturday, May 4, 2024 
9:00 am until 3:00 pm 

 
Grounds open at 8am for pre-registered vehicles  

 

Admission $5 – Children 10 and under free 
 

Vehicle Registration 
$15 by April 15th,  $20 day of the show 

 
Vendors: $25 for the first table, $5 for additional 

 
Sponsor, vehicle registration, and vendor forms are 

available on our website under Special Events 
www.post226.com 
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American Legion Auxiliary Unit 226  
FLEA MARKET 

APRIL 13, 2024  8:00am – 1:00pm 
RAIN OR SHINE    

 

It’s Clean out time again!  Get your unwanted items together 
and join us at the American Legion for a Flea Market! 

10’ x 10’ Spaces are only $15 
 

Name __________________________ Phone________________ 

Address _____________________________________________ 

City _________________________  State _____  Zip _________ 

Email ________________________________________________ 

You are responsible for taking unsold items with you. 
Nothing is to be left behind.  

 
No food vendors! Set-up starts at 6:30am. 

 

Tables will be provided (1 table per space) on a first come first 
serve basis.  Spaces will still be sold without tables, same price.  

 

No refunds! 
 

Please send this form, along with your check or money order, 
payable to 'ALA Unit 226', before April 1st, to  

Marla Abell, 713 Londontown Rd, Edgewater, MD 21037 
 

For more info, please contact Marla at 410-279-3954 or 
msblueyes1@verizon.net. 

Circle One: 

     Household Treasures            Crafts 

      Vendor: _________            # of Spaces ______  
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